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Erica Krauss

From: donotreply@daytonfreight.com
Sent: Tuesday, May 28, 2019 8:17 AM
To: Logistics
Subject: Dayton Freight Service Alert

 
 

 

 

Service Alert  
 

 

There was a severe outbreak of Tornadoes in the Dayton, Ohio area last night that 

has left our Corporate Office without power. If you are trying to reach someone at 

the Corporate Office and are not able to get through, we are asking that you utilize 

our website at www.daytonfreight.com or contact one of our service centers directly 

until our office is back up completely. Please know that our Service Centers were not 

affected and are fully operational today.  

 

Thank you for your patience and understanding while we manage these conditions.  
 
  
 

 

 

Thank you for your business! 

This email was sent from a notification-only address that cannot accept incoming email. Please do not reply to the email. 
If you wish to unsubscribe to this message, click here. 
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